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NETWORK OF CARE FOR PROBATION SERVICES

MERCED COUNTY PROBATION LAUNCHES NEW
ONLINE RESOURCE -  THE NETWORK OF CARE

“At times, community members are at a loss of what resources are available in 

times of need,” said Chief Probation Officer Jeff Kettering. “This site will allow 

them to search for specific or general services in order to meet their needs. The 

Merced County Probation Department has worked diligently with Trilogy to include 

as many community resources in their network of care website as possible.”

The Network of Care allows probation clients to sign up and access available 

resources in the community to help them assimilate back into society and receive 

proper support through health and social-services programs. While the service is 

available to anyone in the community, it's designed specifically for probation 

clients.

If you'd like a more in-depth demonstration of how the Network of Care works, 

please contact Bruce Bronzan.

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Bronzan, President 
Office: (415) 458-5900 
Cell: (415) 225-4044

1101 5th Ave. Suite 250 San Rafael, CA 94901 
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